
 

Date: Nov 22 2013 3:02PM  

To: "Srinivas Mantha" smantha@satyam.net.in  

From: "Anesthesiology Editorial Office" editorial-office@anesthesiology.org  

Subject: MS # ALN201310021 - Decision Letter  

RE: ALN201310021 - Continual Reassessment Method for Dose-finding Studies (RE: Kant A, et al. 2013; 
119:29-35) 
 
Dear Dr. Mantha: 
 

Thank you for pointing out the error in Figure 2 of the article by Kant et al. published in the July 2013 
issue of the Journal. We will publish a formal correction rather your letter and an author reply. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
James C. Eisenach, M.D. 
Editor-in-Chief 
editorial-office@anesthesiology.org 
 
JCE/arm 

 


